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September 15, 2011 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
This letter is to inform you that construction for the North Acres Wastewater Annexation program is 
expected to begin in 2012. While there will be no direct construction impact to your neighborhood, 
the construction team will have a staging area near you at Pioneer Farms.  This means that they will 
be storing equipment and supplies there.  
 
When construction begins you may notice increased truck traffic in and out of the area delivering and 
removing supplies and equipment. We will notify you again as construction on the project nears.  
 
If you have questions related to the project and related work please call the hotline at 512/684-3232. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Connie Smith, Project Manager 
City of Austin 
Public Works Department 
Division of Project Management 
 
 


